STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE
MAYOR

100 Holliday Street, Room 250
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

February 19, 2010

Honorable Bernard C. “Jack™ Young, President
And Members of the City Council

Dear Council Members:

I respectfully request that the following bill be withdrawn:

>CC Bill 09-0261 - Land Bank Authority

Sincerely,

Baltimore City

SRB:acg

eg: Sophie Dagenais, Chief of Staff
Andy Frank, Deputy Mayor

Diane Hutchins, Director, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison
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